NOTICE OF SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING 

OF THE LOCUST CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT

Duly posted at the office of the Locust Central Business District on February 21, 2017 at 4:45 p.m. 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the Locust Central Business District will conduct a special closed meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 22, 2017 at 3150 Locust Street, Ste. 200, St. Louis, Missouri 63103.  The agenda for the meeting includes the following:

1. Update on Legal Actions, Causes of Action or Litigation involving the Locust Central Business District.
This meeting is a closed meeting in accordance with the provisions of Section 610.021 subsection (1) of the Missouri Revised Statutes.

Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:  John Hayden, Chairman of the Board of Commissioners, Locust Central Business District, 3150 Locust Street, Suite 200 St. Louis, MO 63103, (314) 606-4665.

